
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Ave. Lane restrictions

From: Diane Arrell
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 6:04 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen Ave. Lane restrictions

Dear Mr. Mayor and members of City Council,

I am writing to voice my concerns with you over the proposed changes in the traffic lanes on Aberdeen Ave.
I oppose the reduction of 4 lanes of traffic to 2 lanes of traffic. I think that reducing the lanes will make the street more
dangerous and will back up traffic.

I would be interested in learning from you why you feel this change is necessary.

Regards,
Diane Arrell
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